
          

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
To promote reading for pleasure and to encourage our pupils to read more broadly, we are 
having a school book fair on Wednesday 9th February 2022 in the KS2 Hall. We will 
organise a time for each class to visit the book fair during the day and it will also be open 
from 3.15 – 7.15pm to coincide with our Parents Evening and allow everyone the chance 
to visit.  
  
The book fair is being organised in conjunction with our Usborne Partner, Sarah Singleton, and every 
book purchased will go towards brand new FREE books for our school. Usborne will also donate up to 
£6 of FREE books for every £10 spent So, for every £600 of books purchased, we will get £360 
in FREE Usborne books for our school! 
 
Books can be ordered on the day of the book fair and paid for by cash or card. You will receive your 
order by the end of 25th February 2022. 
 
We look forward to having lots more books for your child to read, share and enjoy. 
 

For more information and for tailored book recommendations for your child, please contact: Sarah 

Singleton at Brilliant Books for children: 

 


